
WHITE RIVER AREA PREPAREDNESS (WRAP)
Minutes

May 12, 2022

The meeting was called to order by Temporary Chair Don Davidson at 7:00PM.

Elain Urie said an opening prayer; Don Davidson led the Pledge of Allegiance. 

Minutes for the April 28, 2022, meeting were approved as written.  

Old Business

 Upcoming presentations were announced including the following—

Basic Handgun Safety: June 9th

Butchering: June 23rd

Suggested ideas include a Community Gardens site visit (some WRAP members have plots), 
a Barter Fest, and a Fall Harvest Canning and Dehydrating Demonstration.

New Business

Don Davidson presented a video describing a ‘quick connect’ alternative  power
transition.

Rick Black explained the steps homeowners can take to install a generator powered energy 
source. His presentation included determining their residential use including the length of 
power supply needed, the number and type of appliances to be powered, how much energy 
is needed, and what is their budget. Questions included what the Town codes for 
installing alternative power sources are—a future presentation might be scheduled to 
answer this question.

Mark Stamos presented an update on election for permanent Directors will be held May 
26th. Voting will be in-person only, and voters must be members in good standing (dues 
paid with membership card). Ballots will be counted at the close of the meeting. Results will 
be announced at the meeting and posted on the WRAP website (www.wraprangely.com)

Nominations will be accepted through May 19th. Nominees must be members in good 
standing including paid dues and membership card. Nominations may be submitted on the 
WRAP website.

It was announced the next meeting would be held Thursday, May 26, at 7:00PM.

There being no further business, it was moved by Don Davidson and seconded by Heather 
Fitzpatrick to adjourn the meeting. There being no objections, the motion passed, and the 
meeting was adjourned at  8:01PM. 

Respectfully Submitted,

Susie Berardi
Temporary Secretary
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